
“ I don’t have particular “story” but I have worked with Kyle for many years he has always been 
“Johnny-on-the-spot”. I mean, besides his never-ending hockey stories, which I do enjoy, (just kidding) 
he is, in my opinion, one of the hardest working company reps I’ve ever had the pleasure of working 
with. He always has the utmost professionalism, returns calls and emails in a timely manner, and 
always willing to visit the site whenever needed.” 

								        Billy Lloyd

								        Phillips 66 – Wilmington
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